
 

  

 
February 1st, 2022 

 

As a reminder, Drama Club will meet today after school. 
 

Attention all 7th and 8th grade boys interested in going out for baseball this year. Flyers are currently posted around the 
school for you to order any Desert Hills baseball swag you would like for the upcoming season. For more information, you 

can see Mr. Grillo in room 201 or pickup an order form at the front office. 
 

Attention DHMS wrestlers, we are now accepting wrestling shirt orders.  Orders are due by Friday, February 4th.  If you need 
an order form please see Counselor Patterson.  Orders can be turned in to Mrs. Dearing in the front office. 

 

Math Club meets on Tuesdays after school in Room 131. 
 

To participate in athletics, you MUST pay an ASB fee.  And, for each sport, a User Fee must be paid.  Even if your fees are 
waived, you must come to the office and get them waived by Mrs. Dearing.  Several athletes still need to pay for 

participating in past sports.  Please come see Mrs. Dearing with any questions. 
 

 Homework Room is held on Monday, Tuesday, and Thursday from 2:35-3:15 in room 108. All are welcome! 
 

Students are allowed 1 free lunch per day. 

REVOLVE:  Pancakes & Sausage, Baked Apple Slices 

UPPER CRUST:  Supreme, Cheese, Pepperoni 

 

Students who bring electronic devices to school must turn them off and place them in their backpacks upon entry to the building. 
 

 


